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GAS CARTRIDGE

For Control of Burrowing Rodents 

Such As Woodchucks and Ground Squirrels

 DOMESTIC

 After Ignition, Cartridge Produces Toxic Gases

 NET WEIGHT 144.6 g.

 GUARANTEE: 

Sodium Nitrate (53.0%)
Charcoal (28.0%)
Inert ingredients (19.0%)

DIRECTION FOR USE: Select burrow, make sure cartridge will enter
freely and obtain material to plug entrances.  Puncture end cap
with .3 cm nail where indicated.  Insert fuse in one of centre
holes.  Insure that there is a minimum 8 cm of exposed fuse. 
Hold cartridge away from face and body and light fuse.  Place
cartridge fuse end first into burrow as far as possible.  Plug
burrow and any other gas leaks as soon as possible.  Minimum Fuse
Burn Time is 5 sec.

DISPOSAL: Soak in water, crush and dispose of in approved
landfill or bury at least 20 cm in loose soil.

LIMITATION: NOT FOR SALE TO PERSONS UNDER 18 YRS. OF AGE.

PRECAUTION: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not use near
flammable material or inside buildings.  Store in cool, dry place
away from fire, heat and direct sunlight.

FIRST AID: Fumes may be harmful if inhaled.  If inhaled, a person
has poisoning symptoms, transfer victim to fresh air.  Call a
physician immediately.  Have victim lie down and keep warm.  If
respiration has stopped, use artificial respiration.  If
available, pure oxygen should be given.

 MADE IN THE USA



Distributed by: 
Margo Supplies Ltd. 

Box 5400, 
High River, AB 

T1V 1M5
(403) 652-1932 Fax:(403) 652-3511

 REGISTRATION NO. 22513 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

US EPA No. 56228-2
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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